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We are planning our 60th anniversary celebration which will be held in person on June 6, 

2022. There is much excitement in the planning.  We shall have speakers from QPARSE over 

the years and will finalize the formal part with awards of distinguished service.  After the 

speeches we will have tea on the lawn of the facility in Dorval, Quebec and we will enjoy the 

on-going slide show of 60 years of memories. 

Our program and activities committee has planned and scheduled our activities for next year.  

We intend to have three social activities in person and several speaker presentations on zoom.  

The committee is very excited with the lineup. 

Our newsletter committee met again in April to organize the final newsletter for the year.  I 

encourage you to visit the QPARSE website to check out our publication.  It is fun and 

interesting.  Also, please look us up on Facebook. 

Recruitment for QPARSE continues to be a challenge. We know that others have similar 

issues. 

Our biggest news is QPARSE is hosting the in person ECRTO Conference which will take 

place on Wednesday October 19th and Thursday October 20th with a meet and greet social 

time on the evening of Tuesday October 18th. We are very excited to welcome the 

representatives from the eastern provinces to the province of Quebec.   

We are grateful to the ACER/CART central organization for the funding they have offered to 

subsidize the dinner that is normally underwritten by the insurance company.  

We have had a great year at QPARSE and are looking forward to an even better one next 

year! 

Best wishes. 

Report submitted by  

Katherine Snow,  

President of QPARSE and ACER-CART delegate 

 


